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 David Parrett OBJ2014/6243/P 18/11/2014  22:35:19 The proposed extension will be next to our bedroom (we are the first floor flat in the next building). 

We are very concerned about the invasion of privacy that this extension would bring. Having reviewed 

the plans, it is clear that people would be able to see directly into our bedroom from the new extension. 

We are very unhappy about this potential lack of privacy. 

We also have concerns that noise levels will increase dramatically as people will be able to socialise 

more or less outside our bedroom due to the roof terrace.

We have further concerns about the noise levels from the proposed building works disturbing us.

We also consider that the proposed plans are unattractive and do not fit in with the existing aesthetic of 

the area.
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